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Comments: Motorized bicycles do not belong on mountain trails or roads. I have almost been hit by bicyclists

while standing by my garbage can at my home.  I have lived in Oregon all my life and the quietness  of its

mountains are very precious to me. No more access to further use. Save our forests to be enjoyed by future

generations. It's not always about tourism it's what is best for Oregonians!


